
 

 
 

 
 
Ms. Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 

March 29, 2023 

Dear Ms. Marconi, 

Re:  2023 IRM Application for Electricity Distribution Rates (EB-2022-0018) 
 Confirmation of completeness and accuracy 
 
The Ontario Energy Board issued its decision and rate order in the above-referenced 
proceeding on March 23, 2023.  Burlington Hydro Inc. has reviewed the draft Tariff of Rates and 
Charges set out in Schedule A of the decision and confirms its completeness and accuracy. 
 
 
Yours truly,  
 
 
 
 
Adam Pappas 
Director, Regulatory Affairs, Supply Chain & Capital Planning  
Email: apappas@burlingtonhydro.com 
Tel: 905-332-2341 
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